
Follow up letter from the Minister of
State for Housing and Planning to
local planning authorities at risk of
designation

On 4 October 2023, the Minister of State for Housing and Planning Rachel
Maclean MP wrote to 10 local planning authorities at risk of designation
under S62A Town and Country Planning Act 1990.
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